
Committee for the Sesquicentennial 1818/1968

KNOWLEDGE AND THE
•	 FUTURE OF MAN

January 8, 1968

Reverend Bernard J.F. Lonergan, S.J.
Professor of Dogmatic Theology
Regis College
3425 Bayview Avenue
Willowdale, Ontario, CANADA

Dear Father Longergan:

You will recall that the Rev. Paul C. Reinert, S.J., President of the
University wrote you indicating that the undersigned would contact you
regarding the details of the University Sesquicentennial conference "Theology
in the City of Man" to be held October 15-17, 1968 at Saint Louis University.
Enclosed you will find the Conference program. You will note that all the
principal speakers, commentators and chairmen of seminar sessions have accepted
with one exception.

As indicated in Father Reinert's original letter, we are happy to offer you
a token honorarium of $350, in addition to travel expenses and hotel accommodations.

In order to ensure the success of the Conference, may I respectfully request:

(1) If possible, that you forward a copy of your address on or before
September 15, 1968 so that we may duplicate it for publicity purposes.

(2) That you forward a biographical sketch as soon as possible.

(3) That you forward a photograph to be used for public relations purposes.

All sessions will be held in the Busch Memorial Center and in Kelley
Auditorium, underground lecture hall located in Koenig Plaza. The two public
addresses are tentatively scheduled to be held at Powell Symphony Hall, Grand and
Delmar. Enclosed is a map of the campus indicating the places where the conference
will be held.
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314 JE 5-3300, Station 287
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We hope that you will be able to attend the entire conference, October 15,
16 and 17, but we understand, of course, that this may not be possible.

The Conference will commence with a dinner for all speakers, commentators
and chairmen (and spouses) in the United States Room, Busch Memorial Center,
Grand and Laclede Avenues, at 600 on the evening of October 15, 1968.

Further details concerning hotel reservations and other matters will be
forwarded to you in due course.

We appreciate your consenting to participate in this important function
of the Sesquicentennial celebration. If there are any questions, please write
or call the Sesquicentennial Office, 314-JE 5-3300, station 287.

Sincerely yours,

oseph J. Simeone
Director
Sesquicentennial Celebration

JJS/c
Ends.
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